
 
 

1980 Highland Pike, Ft. Wright, KY 41017 
 

July 24, 2009 
 
RE: Discounted NMVTIS Reporting through Auto Data Direct 

for Checkmate and Fast Parts Customers  
 
Dear Checkmate or Fast Parts customer: 
 
As you may know, regulations setting forth the Requirements and Procedures for Consumer Assistance to Recycle 
and Save Program were released by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (“NHTSA”) today.  These 
regulations contain the requirements and procedures for participation in the Car Allowance Rebate System 
(“CARS”).  The CARS regulations require a disposal facility that acquires a vehicle traded in under the CARS 
program to report the vehicle into the National Motor Vehicle Title Information System (“NMVTIS”) within 7 days 
after receiving the vehicle and to make subsequent NMVTIS reporting once the vehicle is crushed or shredded. 
 
Car-Part.com has arranged for discounted NMVTIS reporting for Checkmate and Fast Parts users through Auto Data 
Direct, an authorized NMVTIS data consolidator.  Checkmate and Fast Parts users will be able to register with Auto 
Data Direct for a discounted registration fee of $50 – a savings of $50 from Auto Data Direct’s standard registration 
fee.  Checkmate and Fast Parts users will also receive a substantial discount on Auto Data Direct’s per VIN 
reporting fees.  In order to take advantage of such discounted NMVTIS reporting, please register using Auto Data 
Direct’s online registration at www.add123.com/sign-up and enter the promotional code “CHECKFAST”.  Auto 
Data Direct has also informed us that it will be providing NMVTIS reporting free of charge for vehicles acquired 
under the CARS program. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this discounted NMVTIS reporting through Auto Data Direct, please contact 
your Checkmate, Fast Parts or Car-Part support rep. 

http://www.add123.com/sign-up

